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Mr. Seymour Rosen

SPACES

1804 N. Van Ness

Los Angeles, California 90028

Dear Mr. Rosen:

This is in response to your recent letter concerning Chateau Laroche and
its nomination to the National Register of Historic Places. Unfortunately
the same day your letter came we got a letter from Jerry Rogers saying the
property had been rejected. Apparently they felt too much of the building
was less than 50 years old and could not yet be considered "historic." I
am disappointed and I know the owners will be.

We got your name from a folklorist at the Ohio Arts Council. Enclosed is
a copy of the Baughman Memorial Park nomination.
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vid A. Simmons
Inventory and Registration Department
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